


MUNICIPALITY OF SUNGURLARE 

Sungurlare, district of Burgas, "Georgi Dimitrov" str . .N'! 2 

tel. 05571/5063; fax:5585; e-mail: kmetsungurlare@abv.bg 

We look forward to receiving your tender which has to be sent or hand delivered no later than the 
submission deadline at the address specified in the instructions to tenderers. 

By submitting a tender, you accept to receive notification of the outcome of the procedure by 
electronic means. Such notification shall be deemed to have been received by you on the date upon 
which the contracting authority sends it to the electronic address you referred to in your offer. 

If you decide not to submit a tender. we would be grateful if you could inform us in writing, stating 
the reasons for your decision. 

Yours sincerely, 

Georg 

Mayor 
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